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Registration Info for Online Students 
 

 
 

Registration for the 2021-2022 School Year 

Online Students 
 

This information is provided for students and families that are currently taking 
courses online through Global Academy but were previously enrolled at Highland 
High School and/or are assigned to attend Highland High School next year.   
 

Your registration for next year will be handled by Highland High School staff.  Please review the 
information below and follow the steps in order to make sure you have a schedule for next year. 
Even if you intend to continue to take classes online, you are still a part of the HawkFam and we are 
here to support you!  

 
This process will help you…   

 

● Complete the GPS Online Enrollment Form 
● Understand the courses available for you to take in-person at Highland High School 
● Understand the courses available for you to take online through Global Academy 
● Communicate your learning plans (in-person or online) for next year with your HHS counselor 
● Request your courses for next year 

Enroll 
Make sure that you have 
completed your Online 

Enrollment Form for Highland 
High School.   

1. Go to ​https://www.gilbertschools.net/enroll 
 
2. Select Existing GPS Families Registration.  Make sure to select 

Highland High School as your school.   
 

Learn About It 
Explore the course offerings by 

reviewing these resources.   

HHS 2021-2022 Course List​ (In-Person Courses) 
HHS Counseling Website 
Global Academy Online Course List​ (Online Courses) 
GPS 2021-2022 High School Course Description Book​ (ALL Courses) 
 

Request 
Courses  

Complete the Google Form at 
right in order to request your 

courses for next year.   

1. Complete this ​Google Form​ in order to request your courses for next 
year.  Course requests are not guaranteed.  We cannot build you a 
schedule for next year until you complete this form.   

 
2. Your HHS Counselor will call home to confirm your course requests 

and learning mode (online or in-person) for next year.  In order to 
ensure your schedule is as accurate as possible, please take the 
time to speak with your counselor before May 21st.  

 

https://www.gilbertschools.net/enroll
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14uliOwfRx9MaJDN1eSEbCXtUVAxbukNh/view?usp=sharing
https://www.gilbertschools.net/Page/1912
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1iWQKUEQ7k0hmO_a09_nCVUuvKLxUEYmA7Xt-4B4cEZ8/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.gilbertschools.net//cms/lib/AZ50000423/Centricity/Domain/129/2021-22%20HS%20CDB%2012.15.2020.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfbR_mGJxr1v_rk3gvHCNXnDVG24ACMqMqTEt9RQ0HNtdhDDw/viewform?usp=sf_link

